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April 24, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
As a reminder we will host another ZOOM meeting Wednesday, April 
29th at 5pm. We encourage you to send any questions that may come up 
over the weekend to Contact@amegoinc.org.    
  
Today we had five volunteers and staff come to our Norton training facility 
to help us assemble some KN95 masks.  Thank you, Christine, Darren, 
Heidi, Aissatou and Paul! Collectively, they put together 995 masks that 
were put into our stock rotation.  We will continue to need help with 
assembly in the upcoming week. Next week we are looking to have 
volunteers help us at our Norton training facility on Tuesday, April 
28th from 9:30-4 and in our Northboro facility on Wednesday, April 29th 
from 9:30-4. If you are able to assist us, please reach out to Betsy Roche at 
BRoche@AmegoInc.org. Please email her the day you can volunteer, the 
time frame you are able to come to our facilities, and your cell phone 
number.  Thank you for your help with this.  
  
With the weekend upon us, our direct support staff will continue to work 
incredibly long hours trying to keep people engaged and safe during this 
difficult time. They will continue to manage symptoms when necessary with 
the support of our clinical and nursing teams who are on-call and available 
24/7.  It truly takes a team and we are incredibly grateful to our staff.  As a 
reminder and if you have a moment, please visit our 
website at  https://www.amegoinc.org/staff-shout-outs/ to submit 
a staff shout out.  Over the past week we have been sharing your messages 
with our staff as well as printing and posting them at our 
residences/offices. They really mean a lot to everyone.  
   
Thank you for your continued support and have a safe weekend,  
 

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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